
June 19, 2020 

  
Dear Chapter Secretary Joylnne Howard, MAI: 

  
On June 18, 2020, our Chapter Nominating Committee voted unanimously (5-0 

in favor) to accept the following four nominations as qualified to stand for 
election for 2021 Chapter Office.  Only one nomination was received for each 
open 2021 office.  The Chapter Executive Director reported that all four 

candidates were in "good standing" with the Appraisal Institute.  The 
Regulation 8 requirement that the Chapter President candidate be Designated 
has been met.  A total of four emails were sent out to our 103 Chapter 

Members.  The "open" rate of these emails ranged from 34% to 43% as reported 
by the Executive Director.  Therefore, Chapter Members were given ample 

opportunity to offer nominations. 
  
The four nominations for 2021 offices are as follows: 
 

1. Chapter President – Lydia Larson, MAI, AI-GRS 

2. Chapter Vice President – Michael Strong, SRA 

3. Chapter Secretary/Treasurer – Jolynne Howard, MAI 

4. Chapter Director – Susan Crosson, SRA, AI-RRS (2021-2023 term) 
 

  

Under Regulation 8, the Chapter Election cannot be held earlier than 30 days 
from this date.  The Chapter Secretary chooses the date of election.  During 
this 30-day period, the Chapter Board may wish to introduce these four 

candidates to our 103 members located throughout the state with a short 
biography and perhaps a platform, etc.  Just a thought as we have members in 

Fairbanks, southeast Alaska and the Kenai Peninsula who may not know our 
candidates as well as we do.  
  

This report completes the 2020 work of the Chapter Nominating Committee.  
  
  

Sincerely, 
  

Bill Barnes, SRA 
Chair, Alaska Chapter Nominating Committee 

 


